
Legat Department 

E. EARL EDENFIELD, Jr. 
General Counsel-Florida 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
Room 400 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(305) 347-5558 

January 15,2003 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 991378-TL 
PSC Order No. 01-1477-CFO-TP, dated July 16, 2001 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

The Commission entered an Order (PSC-01-1477-CFO-TP) on July 16, 
2001, granting BellSouth's Request for Confidential Classification of Exhibits 

REP-39, REP-40 and REP-42 to R. Earl Poucher's Direct and Surrebuttal 
Testimony. By Notice dated July IO, 2001, BellSouth deleted REP-6, page 23, 
paragraph I a from the list of information designated by BellSouth as confidential. 
Since the issues in this docket have been resolved, I am requesting the return of 
these exhibits to BellSouth. 

REP-6, REP-I 8, REP-19, REP-20, REP-21, REP-25, REP-26, REP-27, REP-29, 

Please contact Nancy Sims at 850-222-1 201 at your earliest convenience 
to make arrangements for these documents to be picked up. Thank you for your 
assistance in this matter. 

S i n ce re1 y , 

cm E. Earl Edenfield, Jr. 

cc: Nancy H. Sims 
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